
 

 

 

 

June 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Following the recent tragic event involving one of our past pupils, Jack Walsh, I am writing to 

inform you of the support structures that are available for your son/daughter in the local area 

at present and over the summer holidays to help him/her through this difficult time.   

The following agencies have kindly offered support and they have indicated that our students 

will be given priority when accessing the service. Please mention the recent tragic event that 

involved a student from Askeaton if you choose to make contact. 

Limerick & Clare ETB Gerry Mitchell 

Psychotherapist 

(available until the end of July) 

087 6924176 

www.limerickclare.etb.ie 

 

Limerick Social Services 

Centre: 

Anne Fitzgibbon  

Head of Counselling 

061 314111 

www.lssc.ie 

Children’s Grief Centre Main Reception 061 224627 

087 9851733 

www.childrensgriefcentre.ie 

Jigsaw Limerick 

 

Main Reception 061 974 510 (Main Line) 

www.jigsaw/limerick.ie   

HSE Psychological 

Services 

Main Reception St Joseph`s Campus, 

Mulgrave Street, Limerick 

Tel: (061) 461 500 

Your own local GP for support and referral for Counselling 

 

Additional resources have been added to our website which may be of support to you and/or 

your son/daughter at this time or over the next few months. You can access these at 

www.colaistemhuireask.ie under the ‘Parents Info’ menu. 

 

Our thoughts are with each of you,  

Sincerely, 

Norma O’Brien 

Principal 
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